
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 9/13/2012 6:08:28 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: PV Program Year 3 Update

Thank you for the email. I will be out of the office from August 31 to October 1. I will be 
back in the office on October 1 and will respond to your email upon my return. Please 
use restraint in sending me emails during this time. Molly Sterkel, Energy Division 
Program Manager for Infrastructure Permitting and Long Term Planning, can be 
contacted at MTS@cpuc.ca.gov for CEQA and infrastructure permitting matters.

thanks

Mary Jo

SB GT&S 0325236
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